From: David Knight <knight@atmos.albany.edu>

Subject: Re: Association - pond

To: knight@atmos.albany.edu (David Knight)
Date sent: Thu, 6 Jun 2002 00:05:15 +0000 (GMT)

Copies to: dreeb@albany.edu, knight@atmos.albany.edu
Don, ‘

| just talked to my most likely candidate for the pond
planning effort. | know him only as Bill, Jills father.
Jill and Andy Beirman are my neighbors. Bill is an architect.
You probably already know Bill, he has been to a couple
of the McKownville meetings. Anyway, he said he has
no expertise in this area, but, thought he might be
able to convince somebody in his firm to help us out.
We'll see... Just thought I'd let you know.

Regards,

David

> Hi Don,

> Sounds like we need and landscape designer. | don't know one off hand.
>

> On a related note. | read in the Enterprise that Guilderland

> sold a parking lot to Styvesant Plaza. Money to be used to help

> prevent flooding of Western Ave. Presumably the town will be addressing
> at least the flood stopping capability of the pond as part of this.

> Perhaps we should try and coordinate are activities with the

> Town on this...

>

> David

>
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